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Mask Information

August 14, 2020

From the Desk of Dr. Mary Henderson

Dear D12 Families,

| have reminders and much information on wearing masks.

First Day of School for Students: Monday, August 24

2020-21 School Year Calendar

Teacher assignments to be shared with families on Tuesday, August 18
2020-21 school hours are as listed on each school’s website

In updated guidance we received this week, we learned that neck coverings pulled up over one's
mouth and nose, commonly called a gaitor, are not considered an acceptable face covering in
schools. | want to make families returning to in-person instruction aware of this information in case
this was the plan for your child.

As we have over the last several weeks, we encourage you to work on building your child's stamina for
wearing a mask. This will greatly ease the transition back to in-person instruction. Attached is a
handout on masks you may find helpful.

Sincerely,
Dr. Mary Henderson
Superintendent
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https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/5f36d06c0d8ef3217b8adad6

